Hello!

| would like to weigh in on the idea of
bringing back the Blue Laws, as proposed
in HB 1150. | am strongly opposed to this
bill for the following reasons:

-Adding these laws and restrictions
removes choice. Businesses should be
free to operate within whatever hours suit
their business.

-Some people need Sunday mornings to do
their shopping. Other times may not work.

-The state should not dictate which hours
a business can operate. Employees will
still have to work, regardless of businesses
being open or closed to the public.

-This feels like a huge step backward for



our state by restricting choices and
freedoms of the residents.



